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Lincoln Savage Middle School 

I n s i d e  t h i s  

i s s u e :  

V o l u m e  1 ,  I s s u e  3  

N o v e m b e r / D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 4  

Congratulations to the students and staff at Lincoln Savage Middle School!  According to the    
Oregon State Report Card (released on October 9, 2014) we received a score of 95%!  The Tigers  
of Lincoln Savage Middle School have the highest rating of any middle school in Southern         
Oregon.  In addition to our success we would like to recognize the hard work and dedication of  
our colleagues at Fleming Middle School (91.7% and ranked #2 in Southern  Oregon), Lorna    
Byrne Middle School (87.5% and ranked #3 in Southern Oregon) and Applegate School (80% and 
ranked #5 in Southern Oregon).  As a team of 4 schools in the Three Rivers School District we 
have worked together to provide the best middle school learning experience for our kids and our 
communities. Way to go team!!!! 

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/education/page/download.php?fileinfo=MjFDX1Blcm1pc3Npb25fRm9ybV8yMDE0LTE1LnBkZjo6Oi93d3c2L3NjaG9vbHMvb3IvdGhyZWVyaXZlcnMvaW1hZ2VzL2RvY21nci84MTFmaWxlMjUwMy5wZGY=&sectiondetailid=18805
http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/education/page/download.php?fileinfo=MjFDX1Blcm1pc3Npb25fRm9ybV8yMDE0LTE1LnBkZjo6Oi93d3c2L3NjaG9vbHMvb3IvdGhyZWVyaXZlcnMvaW1hZ2VzL2RvY21nci84MTFmaWxlMjUwMy5wZGY=&sectiondetailid=18805


   
 

 21st CENTURY FALL  ACTIVITIES 
 Monday: 

Battle of the Books 
 

Tuesday: 
Archery 

SMILE Club 
 

Wednesday: 
Cheer 

Media Club-Start 
Pen Pals 

 
Thursday: 

Archery 
Sign Language 

Chess Club 
Cheer 

KAIROS 
 

Homework Help House 

Monday through Thursday - 7:45-8:45 AM/3:45-5:45 PM 

Fridays- AM ONLY- 7:45-9:45 

 

 

 

 

Girls Basketball Camp Dates 

December 1st & 10th 

E X C L U S I O N  D A Y  I S  C O M I N G  F O R  

7 t h  G R A D E R S  
Remember students must have all their   immunizations up-to-date.  If your child is go-
ing into the 7th grade they are required to have the Tdap.  

The Health Department is open Monday, Tuesday &  Thursday from 9am ~ 3pm (closed 

for lunch from 12:00 ~ 12:30).   Appointments are preferred, but  walk-ins are welcome.  

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/education/page/download.php?fileinfo=MjFDX1Blcm1pc3Npb25fRm9ybV8yMDE0LTE1LnBkZjo6Oi93d3c2L3NjaG9vbHMvb3IvdGhyZWVyaXZlcnMvaW1hZ2VzL2RvY21nci84MTFmaWxlMjUwMy5wZGY=&sectiondetailid=18805
http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/education/page/download.php?fileinfo=MjFDX1Blcm1pc3Npb25fRm9ybV8yMDE0LTE1LnBkZjo6Oi93d3c2L3NjaG9vbHMvb3IvdGhyZWVyaXZlcnMvaW1hZ2VzL2RvY21nci84MTFmaWxlMjUwMy5wZGY=&sectiondetailid=18805


 

 

 

                     2014  7th & 8th GRADE BOYS BASKETBALL 
                                       GAME      
    DAY                                    DATE                     OPPONENT                           LOCATION                                  TIME           RETURN BUS 

 

Monday 7th grade plays first. Wednesday 8th grade plays first. 

HEAD COACH:         GREGGORY HURD                                                                                                                                                                                                  

TIGER PRIDE! 

Monday 11/10/14 Lorna Byrne Lorna Byrne 4:30 pm Yes 

Wednesday 11/12/14  South (s) Lincoln Savage 4:30 pm - 

Monday 11/17/14 North (s) Lincoln Savage 4:30 pm - 

Wednesday 11/19/14 Rogue River RR Elementary 
West Campus 

4:30 pm Yes 

Monday 12/01/14 Hanby Hanby 4:30 pm Yes 

Wednesday 12/03/14 Lorna Byrne Lincoln Savage 4:30 pm - 

Monday 12/08/14 North Lincoln Savage 4:30 pm - 

Wednesday 12/10/14 South (s) South 4:30 pm No 

Monday 12/15/14 Rogue River Lincoln Savage 4:30 pm - 

Wednesday 12/17/14 Hanby Lincoln Savage 4:30 pm - 



NEWS FROM OUR STAFF 
 

 

Library News 

-Please make sure to turn your library books in on time!  Books are loaned out for 2 weeks, and fines begin at .05 cents per day on 
overdue materials.  Students are learning the skills of responsibility and respect when they keep track of their library materials.  Fines 
and overdues can keep a student from participating in certain school events. 

-This year, we have brand-new Language Arts textbooks which are black.   Please make sure you take very good care of them 
(bookcovers are nice)!  There will also be a replacement fee for any accompanying workbooks that become lost. 

-A.R.:  Students can find books online at home or school by searching AR Bookfind, then logging in to Renaissance Learning.  Here, 
you may check on book titles and see if there is an AR test available and what reading level it is. 

Parents:  Please pick up your Parent Home Connect paperwork during conferences from your child’s Language Arts teacher.  All         
instructions and student passwords will be on this paper concerning A.R. testing and book selections that your student has read so far 
this school year. 

If you'd like to receive emails showing your student's A.R. test results, click the Email Setup link 

in Renaissance Home Connect and follow the directions. To be sure these emails reach your inbox, 

add homeconnectautodelivery@renlearnrp.com to your address book. 

If you have questions about Renaissance Home Connect, please call your student's school or email their LA teacher. 

Battle of the Books- 21st Century Enrichment 

Students have begun reading selections for our competition. Battle of the Books practices begin December 1st and run each Monday 
for the school year until our district competition in May. Sign up in the office or talk with Mrs. Haberman for more information. 

Oregon Books & Games Supports LSMS! 

Located at 150 N.E. 'E' St. Grants Pass, OR 97526, (541) 476-3132.  Did you know that when you purchase items from their store, 
LSMS will get a percentage of what your paid for your books, if you mention you want the amount to be given to our 
school?  This is a great way for us to raise money for our library!  They have a great selection of gently used books also, so there’s 
something for everyone.  Books and games are great gifts for birthdays, holidays, or rewards! 

Mrs. Tall 

At a recognition assembly October 9th, the following students were recognized.  For Tiger Pride:  Jeremiah Noga and    

McKenna Lawson.  For Tiger Hustle:  Ezra McLean and Alexis Gomez.  60 students were also recognized for perfect           
attendance for the month of September.  Great Job 6th grade on beginning school!  

At an Assembly on November 14th the following students were recognized. 
 
Tiger Pride – Sedona Brooks and Jacob Tackett             Tiger Hustle – Calen Clem and Cole Christian 
 

Good Job 6th grade Tigers!!! 
 

Mrs. Fox 
6th Grade Field Trip:  

In conjunction with their Introduction to Personal Finance and Careers elective, 6th graders will have the opportunity to take a 
campus tour of the University of Oregon and attend a softball game in May.  More specific details surrounding this field trip 
will be given later in the year. (If students are in band, they are still eligible to attend). The approximate cost will be $30.00 per 
student, plus spending money if needed.  

6th Grade Read Your Heart Out:  

Congratulations to Kacy Whitman, Josh Vischer, Katie Bergeron, Grace LeBleu, Leo Zhao, Raul Agosto-Fenn, and  Peyton    
Anderson . They were entered into a Who-Can-Read-More-Books-Than-Ms. Fox drawing for October.  Ms. Fox read FIVE 
books in October.  These readers, read MORE  THAN  FIVE books.  The winner of the Dutch Bros gift certificate is……Katie 
Bergeron.  Happy Reading everyone!  

mailto:homeconnectautodelivery@renlearnrp.com


Hello everyone,  

It's the holidays season again  

which means it's time for  

holiday baskets to be made up  

and given to our students and their families that are in need. If any of you are  

interested in donating some items for these baskets or sponsoring a family, please feel 

free to do so. The following is a list of ideas that you can donate, the baskets aren't 

limited to these  items if there are other things you would like to donate as well feel 

free to do so!! Items that you want to donate for Christmas will need to be to me by 

December 16th. 
 

Thanks and I hope you all have a great holiday!! 

 Trish Wall 
 

Ideas for Holiday baskets:  

 Turkey or ham 
 Stovetop Stuffing 
 Canned vegetables 
 Boxed potatoes 
 Gravy packets 
 Canned milk 
 Cranberry Sauce 
 Canned yams 
 Marshmallows 
 Corn bread or biscuit mix 
 Jello 
 Pumpkin or fruit pie 
 Whipped Cream 
 Boxed dessert mix 
 Butter 
 
Optional Items: 
 

 Foil roasting pan 
 Box of aluminum foil or Ziploc bags for lefto-
vers 
 Holiday napkins 
 Instant coffee 
 Family board games 
 Warm weather items (ex. hates, gloves, scarves) for the family 
 Bath/toiletry products 
 Gift cards to grocery stores, clothing stores or shoe stores 



LS 6th Grade Fundraiser for Field Trip:  

 

Come get your Hellgate Jetboat raffle tickets!  

-The 6th grade is selling raffle tickets to raise money for a spring field trip to U of O. We 
will be touring the campus and attending a softball game.  

-$1.00 per ticket.  

-Drawing in May for two tickets on Hellgate Jetboat trip of your choice  

Stop by the office to purchase, come to a LS sporting event, or send money in the courier 
to Lacey Fox. Include your name and school.  

 

 


